
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
EYFS and Key Stage 1 enrichment 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have organised a fun day of enrichment to support the learning for all children during their 
current topics.  
 
On Tuesday 6th July 2021, we will welcome Safari Pete to the school. He will run an animal show 
for the children with visits from many animals including a crocodile, meerkat, owl, snake and 
spiders. There will be opportunities for some children to touch some of the animals, but no 
children will be forced to. If your child has any concerns or anxiety about the show, please let their 
class teacher know who can discuss this with them and arrange for them to be sat appropriately 
during the show.  
 
Throughout the day, workshops will also be run by Mr Pickup, Miss Griffiths and Miss Hughes, with 
children rotating between each adult. The activities will include arts and crafts, outdoor learning 
and orienteering.  
 
We are asking for a contribution of £5.70 for the full day of enrichment which can be made via 
Parent Pay by Friday 25th June 2021. Those in receipt of pupil premium are not asked for any 
contribution. If we do not receive enough contributions, the Safari Pete experience will not be able 
to go ahead. 
 
Thank you very much for your ongoing support.  
 
Kind regards, 

     
Mr Pickup   Miss Griffiths   Miss Hughes 
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